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Cocktails.

Cocktails.

Signature Cocktails.

Champagne. / Wine. Non-Alcoholic Drinks.

Mojito Royale

Whiskey Cola

Lemon Bubbly
Rose Spritzer
Moscato Spritzer
Red Sangria
Peach Sangria

Tea / Coffee.     Bottle Water
Diet Coke           Reg. Coke
Diet Pepsi.          Reg. Pepsi
Dr. Pepper          Gatorade
Sprite.                 Lemonade

Whiskey Sour
Vodka Lemonade
Long Island Iced Tea
Glass Sparkle Water
Margarita
Cuban Daiquiri

8.99
6.99
6.99
6.99
6.99

2.99
2.99
2.99
2.99

2.99

8.99
8.99
8.99
2.99
8.99
8.99

Mai Tai 

Strawberry Margarita

Moscow MuleVodka Soda

Cosmopolitan

Old-Fashioned
Served over crushed ice in a
highball glass with a mint sprig
and lime wedge for peak
freshment.

Serve in a highball glass over
ice with a citrus twist.

Spicy, full-bodied and endlessly
refreshing, meet our take on the
classic Mule. 

Serve in a highball glass over
ice with a lime wedge to
liven up the frizz. 

Served over ice in a hurricane
glass with a pineapple spear an
a cherry.

Serve over ice in a margarita
glass with a lime wheeland
strawberry fan.

*brands and wine variety subject to availability outtheblubeautybar.com 

The worldliest of experiences,
shake over ice and strain into a
chilled martini glass with an
orange peel.

Serve over a large ice cube in a
rocks glass with an orange peel
and maraschino cherry. 

8.99 8.99

8.99 8.99

8.99 8.99

8.99 8.99


